Ministerio
de Turismo

Montevideo, Monday 14th August 2023
Dear IFTTA Member.

The Ministry of Tourism of Uruguay is pleased to invite you to participate as a speaker
in the INTERNATIONAL COLLOQUIUM ON TOURISM LAW that will take place from
November 8th to 10th in Montevideo, Uruguay.

The objective of this event is to carry out a deep analysis of the challenges that tourist
activities present nowadays, addressing issues like the rights of tourists and providers,
emergency situations and assistance, informalism, new technologies, legal aspects of
digital transformation, air transport, the need for an integrated legislation, as well as a
coordinated general framework.

Technicians and specialists from the sector will debate and offer a legal vision of
possible solutions to the problems that the challenge poses.

We look forward to having you here with the certainty that your participation will
contribute to the success of this event.

Yours Sincerely,

Vi Q, >

Sr. Tabaré Viera
Minister General Director




